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Happy New Year Northglenn. Hello 2021 and good riddance 2020!!!  Here is hoping 2021 is a
much better and enjoyable year.
Even though we are still under restrictions, we are going to continue to plan for our events.
Once our restriction level has gone down a notch, we will be immediately holding our
postponed Memorial Service.
We had an excellent Lodge lighting this year with a little bit of a twist. In addition to our
lighting of the front of the Lodge, we lit up the backyard as well. With three fire pits, lighted
Christmas trees and Christmas music. It was quite enjoyable.
With the uncertainty of everything going on, keep your eye on our website and Facebook
page for up-to-date news as to the happenings at the Lodge. We hope to see you soon!!
Again, as always, stay healthy and stay safe.
Sincerely, Paul Schmeisser
Exalted Ruler
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Secretary’s Letter
 HAPPY 2021, this is going to be a great New Year!!!  We all
hope you had a wonderful and Merry Christmas.  Thank you
everyone who helped with the food baskets.  Our members
really stepped up and showed that ELKS CARE, ELKS SHARE.  I
am writing this with the hope our Lodge will be able to have a
New Year’s Eve Party and we will all had a great time together.
I do need your help, dues notices are out and if you want an
EARLY BIRD CARD your dues must be paid by February 1st,
2021.  Also, if you know of member who has not received their
dues notice, please have them call me, I have a lot of outdated
addresses for members.  If you can help with this it will be very
much appreciated.
We also have a new committee to see what we can do to
improve our image and get members back and get new ones
interested in our Lodge.  If you have any suggestions, please let
me or one of our Officers know.
COVID has changed almost daily and we are trying our best to
keep up with these changes!  I would like to Thank all the
Officers and Committee Chairs who have worked hard to make
each and every event happen.  Sometimes they have to cancel
at the last minute because Tri-County changes rules daily.   We
have had to cancel many events and activities this year,
therefore we ask you to watch bulletin board at the Lodge,
Web page and Facebook for changes.
This is a very busy time for our Lodge, even with COVID the
Lodge will still be out there helping our community.
We know these changes can be hard for some and are not the
same as before!  Tables and chairs are NOT to be moved and
be sure to clean up your area when you leave.  Masks must be
worn unless you are sitting down.  Please help us maintain the
rules set forth by CDC so our Lodge will remain open.
 We miss you and hope to see you all soon!!
With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Paul Schmeisser   303-717-4392
Leading Knight:
 Stephen Boyd    720-422-1837
Loyal Knight:

Troy Young     720-266-3339
Lecturing Knight:

Archie Stark     303-819-6589
Secretary:

Tom Chambers    303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger     303-898-9860
Tiler:

Paal Rundberget   303-452-3212
Esquire

Open
Chaplain:

Rebecca Klatt    720-366-3682
Inner Guard

Kim Gremling    720-231-5580
Trustees:

Joe Heger     720-635-5881
Bill Gremling     720-288-5096
Rick Huffman    303-913-9837
Phil Crespin     303-919-5304
Jeffrey Ebbesen    303-929-6390

Paul Schmeisser
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk
In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes,

applicants for membership will be posted at the
Lodge 7 days prior to the meeting

when they will be voted upon.
See article in this Banner for other important

Voting information on page 8.



The selection for January is a hard working, energetic
person that is always a pleasure to have around. She
has been active and helping out with several activities
most recently being decorating the Lodge and
Veterans Ditty Bags. The entire family pitches in and
reminds us of what it is to believe in the good that we
can do. Thank you Kim Pascoe, and congratulations on
being this months selection for Volunteer of the
month.

Troy Young
Loyal Knight

 is home and doing better after the accident breaking both legs.
 has been fighting a cold but is feeling much better.

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

Elk of the month for January has been a vital part of
our Lodge for many years. She has taken the lead on
our Christmas Food Baskets and continues to ensure
we have a successful program each year. This year
she made sure the baskets were up and running
during all of the challenges COVID has presented.
Thank you Cathy Anderson for all that you do for
our Lodge.

Stephen Boyd
Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


January At A Glance…

Hours of Operation:
Thursday       4:00 pm until Close
Friday - Sunday     2:00 pm until Close
Subject to change. Please call the Lodge to confirm

Outdoor in our Back Yard
Enjoy the Great Colorado Outdoors
In our Air Conditioned Back Yard!

At this time, we are still in the Red Category concerning COVID Protocols and the Club will
continue to operate following the restaurant guidelines.  Until that changes, here is what we

can offer our members and their guests.

Open Tent with
Space Heaters

Fire Pits
Warm Refreshments!!

Drink Specials
Great Friends

A Chance to get out and
Stretch those Legs

We put on our
Warm Friendly Smiling Face - Masks !!



Name Date
Robert Foust  1/ 2
Ronald Knowll  1/ 2
Bruce Brophy  PER 1/ 3
Robert Schmitz  1/ 3
Bruce Babbitt  1/ 4
Dan Huffman  1/ 4
Tim Lowman  1/ 5
James Breslin  1/ 9
Wesley Wilkison  1/10
Tamara Gustin  1/12
Josh Bissell  1/15
Thomas Leigh  1/15
Albert Skinner  1/15
Cody Bushman  1/16
Daniel Korinek  1/16
Rebecca Klatt  1/17
Dale Kudlock  1/18
Steven Kupfner  1/18
Jeremy Heller  1/21
Steven Vanderhouten  1/22
Michael Goben  1/24
Dan Duran  1/25
Roman Alderete  1/26
Zina Lott  1/28
Bradley Bushman  1/29
Bert Rader  1/29
Willard Record  1/31
Wayne Stark  1/31

Name Member Date
Jeannette Larry Egan 1/ 5
Cathy Jim Vitale 1/19
Barbara Hugh Ewoldt 1/28
Tracy Kirk Walker  1/29

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details

Attention Members:
Starting January 1, 2020, if you buzz in, you will be
asked to show your membership card at the bar.
You will also be fined $1.00 for not using the key

card provided.
If you do not present your card at the bar, per

Grand Lodge Statutes, you will be asked to leave.
The exception to the fine includes: If your hands

are full Thank you, The House Committee

     Name  Date
Zina & Randy Lott 1/ 1
Michael & Jamie Miller 1/ 2
Kevin & Vicki Clark 1/ 7
Charles & Sherrie Allard 1/13
Bruce & Kathy Brophy 1/18
Daniel & Shirley Blakely 1/25



Yes,
we are open

Adams County is still currently in the Red
Category of Covid Protocols.

We are open to serve outdoors.
Our backyard is open for your enjoyment.

We will continue to monitor the
situation and will adjust our hours
and service as conditions change.

If you are unsure or have questions,
please call the Lodge.

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

The Early Bird is Back…
Pay your 2021-2022 dues on or before

January 31 2021
And receive an Early Bird Card

How does it work you may ask….
� Member would receive one free drink with the

purchase of a drink once a month for the
upcoming Lodge year (April thru March)

Rules and conditions:
� Unused benefits become forfeit
� Must be used the same visit
� No chips will be given for the free drink
� Must be same or lesser value
� First drink must be used for the member who

possesses the card.
� Not good with other offers (Bingo drink tickets)

Violations of this policy will result in
member being asked to attend the
House Committee Mtg and could

result in suspension of this privilege

January 2021
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
Happy
New
Year

2

3 4 5 6 7 Lodge Mtg 7:00 8 9

10 11 12 13 14
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

15 16

17 18 19 20 21 Lodge Mtg 7:00 22 23

24 25 26 27 28
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

29 30

31

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day



February 2021
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 Lodge Mtg 7:00 5 6

7 8 9 10 11
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

12 13
Sweetheart Ball

14 15 16 17 18 Lodge Mtg 7:00 19 20

21 22 23 24 25
House & Trustee
Meeting 6:30

26 27

28

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day

    Adjusted CLUB HOURS
Sunday 2:00 pm until Close
Mon - Wed Closed
Thursday 4:00 pm until Close
Fri - Sat 2:00 pm until Close

Important COVID Information
Adams County is struggling right now and we are facing

a condition RED situation.
This means that indoor dining must stop!

It was decided at the Lodge meeting on November 19th
that the board of directors would try to continue to
operate within the guidelines provided by the State.
At the meeting on December 10, we were forced to
Close Monday thru Wednesday nights. The outside
temps after dark dropped and we were not getting

enough participation to continue to remain open those
nights. We will continue to remain open Thursday thru

Sunday and will re-evaluate the situation in 28 days.
You are the final Vote! If you continue to support us and

work within the new guidelines, we will continue to
work hard to provide a safe environment for you and

your families. If we are unable to support this model of
operation, we will be forced to close.

Dues Notices are Coming Your Way
Many of the Events that we look forward to each year
have been canceled or postponed due to the
Pandemic. We have missed events such as the Charity
Ball, Children’s Parties, Cowboy Ball and other
celebrations that many of us look forward to on our
Calendars. As the vaccine rolls out and conditions
return to a more normal state, we will be re-instating
the things we all know and love. Until then, remember
that Charity is the primary function of our
Organization and we continue to support our
members and our community. When your dues notice
comes in the mail, please do not hesitate to get your
2021-2022 Elks Membership Card so you can be part
of the great recovery and all that we have to
celebrate. We miss all of you and look forward to a
safer time when we can enjoy each others friendship
and company over a nice meal or a cold refreshment.
See you at the Lodge!!

Happy Valentines Day



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Northglenn
Rocks!!

Meeting Night 50/50 Drawing
Progressive 50/50 drawing at Lodge meetings
*Must be present and purchase a 50/50 raffle ticket
to be eligible. If we draw your membership number,
you are the winner!
Meeting Night:

January 7     January 21
Membership Drawing Amount: $170.00

Did you Know…
Army Engineers—Navy Seabees
An outstanding achievement of the Elks was the part they
played in the recruiting campaign staged by the Army
Crops of engineers and the Navy Construction Battalions.
When for the first time the Army and Navy  embarked on
a joint campaign to obtain  men skilled in construction.
The Elks War Commission was asked by the Army and
Navy to assist in this drive. The Elks was the only
organization to participate in the campaign.
The Lodges displayed so much enthusiasm and efficiency
that the required numbers of Army Engineers and Navy
Seabees were obtained three months ahead of schedule.
A letter written on October 8, 1943 by  J.A. Ulio, Major
General, Adjutant General  Since the B.P.O.E. was the only
civilian organization actively supporting this campaign, It
is entitled to full credit for the success obtained.

Attention Members
A request has been made to amend the 2020-
2021 Budget for restricted accounts as follows:
1. The funeral committee would like to amend

their budget to include a $1500.00 donation
to the Christmas Basket Program.

2.  The Poker Run Committee would like to
 delete their account (2902008) and move
 their funds to the Restricted Account
 Designated for Benefits and Relief (2902013).

Per Grand Lodge Statutes, these requests were
read on the Lodge Floor on December 17, 2020
and a vote was set for January 21, 2021. The
membership is being notified through this Banner
Notice.
Tom Chambers, PDDGER
Lodge Secretary



T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

Attention Members
Would you like to have your business card advertised

in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location
for just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how

Northglenn Elks Monday Night
Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Postponed until We are able to continue

Every Monday night at 6:30
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:  $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please



Your Lodge
Happened At

Food Drive &
Baskets

The Food Drive brought in food and cash donations to
make this years Christmas Basket Program a success.

Thanks to all of the volunteers that make this
program all that it is

Lodge Lighting in the Back Yard
The Lodge Lighting was brought to us with a different

twist. The backyard was turned into a winter
wonderland with Christmas Decorations, Trees,

Fire Pits and a special visit from Santa



72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Blakely, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Gremling, Bill
Gremling, Kim
Heger, Jerry
Heger, Tamara
Holstine, Marion
Hull, Norma
Lopez, Ben
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
O’Connell, Pat
Olguin, Fred
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Van Gorp, Harold
Van Gorp, Sylvia
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilin
Your Name Here…

We Need…
You!

Greetings from your Lodge Historian, Celebrating our 50th Anniversary
Thank you to everyone braving the cold and supporting your Lodge!! We look forward to getting back to normal
soon! Watch the Banner, FaceBook, Northglenn Elks Website for upcoming events.
We have survived for 50 years because of members like you!  You believe in what we do and support our Charities!
We need you all to survive another 50!  Thank you for keeping your Lodge clean and safe for others, Thank you for
following all the rules to keep our doors open, Thank you for supporting your Lodge and all of our Charities during
these trying times.
We still have many items for sale to commemorate our 50th ie: mugs, coffee cups, pins,
50 year Memory book, thumb drives loaded with pictures from over 50 years and shirts.
All proceeds go to the Lodge. See you soon!!
Stay safe and health!
Jan Chambers, PDDGER
Northglenn Elks #2438 Historian

Due to COVID Restrictions, Bingo is not being conducted at this time.
We will resume sessions when seating limits allow for us to do so.

CLUB ACTIVITIES
WATCH FOR EXCITING NEW FUN AT OUR CLUB

THURSDAY: MEETING NIGHT

FRIDAY: DINNER & GREAT TIMES

SATURDAY & SUNDAY: DINNERS & GREAT TIMES

THE BACKYARD IS OPEN FOR YOUR ENJOYMENT

STOP BY AND SAY HELLO



Elks Memorial Service

Masks removed for photo

We were unable to conduct our Annual Memorial Service on December 6th. It was
postponed and we will be rescheduling when safer times allow. Please take a moment to
remember the names for this years service. To Our Absent Members


